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Design Statement

142 Broadhurst Gardens
London

NW6 3BH
Proposed rear extension at ground floor level, creating a family room.
The proposed extension to the rear of 142 Broadhurst Gardens will be replacing the side return out buildings existing to the site at present. The proposed extension will be finished in white render with bronze detailing. The extension will be constructed to current regulations and have brick parapet’s around a felted roof. With drainage running into existing runs and gullies.
Background

142 Broadhurst is a 3 story semi detatched property located on Broadhurst Gardens. The property benefits from a traditional appearance with a white rendered exterior and timber sash windows to the front elevation, the rear existing extension has had replacement windows added which will be replaced with new aluminium windows.
The style and appearance of the property matches others in the surrounding area. All works will enhance the character of the building making good all existing features.

Planning

The property is not located within a flood risk area.
Sustainability

The new conversion will be built to the latest standards required under Part L of the Building Regulations.
